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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: yung jen Vang <yungjen01@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 2:32 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Response to license application notification

Legislative Hearing Officer  

310 City Hall 

15 West Kellogg Blvd.  

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

September 24, 2018 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

  

My name is Wang Kou Vang and I am emailing in response to the license application notification that was sent to my 
residence on Wednesday, August 29, 2018, License number: 20130002243 for Carver Auto Sales Inc., 1328 Point Douglas 
Rd. S. I am a neighboring resident of the property 1328 and would like to voice my concerns and my objections within 
the hearing testimony before a legislative hearing officer. I understand I will be notified with the schedule of the hearing.
I look forward to your response and the notification date and time of the hearing.  

  

  

Wang Kou Vang 


